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As part of his efforts to ensure that New York’s apple growers remain a vital part of our
State economy, Senator Nozzolio recently met with members of the New York State Apple
Association to discuss measures for supporting this valued part of Upstate’s agricultural
industry. The members of the Apple Association shared their support for agricultural
research to improve New York’s apple crop and strategies for marketing New York apples
nationwide.
 
From left to right: Senator Nozzolio, Fred Sherrington, Ken Migliorelli, Ken VanDewalle,
Doug DeBadts Jr., Apple Association President James S. Allen, and Peter Gregg.


